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Graduation 2023
It was bittersweet sending our 2023 graduates toward their futures.  They are a class like no 
other, and we are grateful to have celebrated them so thoroughly at our commencement 
ceremony in May.   Mrs.  Nelson did a beautiful job as guest speaker, and four of our graduates 
took the stage for speeches.  A special thanks goes to Ms. York and Mrs. Balcom who were this 
year’s class advisors and to Mr. Jeffrey and Mr. Fairbanks for their help setting up and tearing 
down the gym.

CHS Handbook 
The 2023-2024 CHS Handbook is included for your approval.   Our staff went through a multi 
week’s long process brining our handbook up to par.  We started with every teacher annotating 
and editing the handbook individually.  They were then paired to discuss and consolidate their 
choices.  Finally, these were put into a draft for the entire staff to collaboratively go through 
line by line. The submitted final version is reflective of a desire for consistency, adherence to 
board policy, and promotes a school culture where high expectations for learning and behavior 
are paramount. 

Eighth Grade Step-Up Day
After multiple visits by our school counselor down at CMS, our upcoming 9th graders visited CHS 
Tuesday, May 30.  Admin, AD, counselor, teachers, and student representatives introduced 
them to all CHS has to offer.  Students were then able to choose their classes.  

Gratitude:
Thank you to the CHS staff for continuously remaining student and learning focused.  


